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February 9, 2022 
 
 
Melissa Harmon 
Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 
P.O. Box 191  
Victor, CO 80860 
 
 
Re: Receipt of Fourth Quarter 2021 Groundwater and Surface Water Report,  
 Cresson Project, Permit No. M-1980-244  
 
Dear Melissa Harmon, 
 
On January 28, 2022, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received the 4th Quarter 2021 
Groundwater and Surface Water Report for the Cresson Project 112d-3 Hard Rock Reclamation Permit 
(M-1980-244), located in Teller County. A review of the submitted materials indicate the water quality 
concentrations within the monitoring wells are generally consistent with what has been previously 
reported. Monthly monitoring continues at GVMW-25 to monitor concentrations in this well.  
 
The Division is evaluating and reviewing Technical Revision 129 concerning the establishment of points of 
compliance and applicable groundwater quality standards. 
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303) 866-3567 x8114. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
 
ec: Justin Raglin, Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mine 

Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
 Elliott Russell, DRMS 


